
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION:  
SPC WILL HOST ACEN INITIAL ACCREDITATION SITE VISIT  

  

St. Philip’s College will host an on-site visit for initial accreditation of its Vocational and 
Associate Nursing programs by the Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing 
(ACEN). 

You are invited to meet with the site visit team and share your comments about the program in 
person at a meeting scheduled at 3:30pm on Tuesday, March 4, 2025, in Room 120 of the Center 
for Health Professions located at 1801 Martin Luther Kin Dr, San Antonio, Texas 78203. 

Written comments are also welcome and should be submitted to the ACEN via email at public-
comments@acenursing.org or to the ACEN office: 

Attn: Accreditation Services 
Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing 
3390 Peachtree Rd NE, Suite 1400 
Atlanta GA, 30326 

All written comments should be received by the ACEN by February 20, 2025. 
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